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            Elections & Voting 101:  Plan to Vote & Vote Early 

Early voting starts February 20th - March 1, 2024 

Primary voting:  March 5, 2024. 

Voting early is convenient and it reduces long lines on election day. Check 

your eligibility to vote. You are required to be eligible already to vote in the 

upcoming Primary. You can vote in a voting center near where you live or at 

any polling location.  You can also vote by mail if you are eligible to do so. 

The deadline to apply for an absentee ballot is February 23, 2024. 

You can find polling locations and 

hours, view sample ballots, check ID 

requirements at Harrisvotes.com or on 

the 311 City of Houston app.  You can 

find additional voter information on 

the Civic Club website. 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Fellow Neighbors, 

Thank you for what you do to guard the appearance of our neighborhood. 

We realize that sometimes there are trash and recycling delays beyond our 

control. Some of our bins are staying out longer and longer even when 

rescheduling notices have been issued. We are asking you to make sure that 

your bins are on the right of way between the sidewalk and the street. Not 

in the street. Maybe even choosing new ways to be aware of rescheduling 

such as checking with your neighbor(s) and even becoming familiar with the 

new City of Houston 311 app where you can confirm the regular pickup 

schedule and even check for updates. Thank you for your consideration and 

cooperation. 

                                                                                                  Pres. Shirley L. 

 

Respectfully, Shirley L 

President’s Message 

 

 

Yard of the Month 
4847 Tidewater 

 

 

        

Fannie Lou Townsend Hamer  

1917-1977 . She rose from 

humble beginnings in the 

Mississippi Delta to become 

one of the most important, 

passionate, and powerful 

voices of the civil and voting 

rights movements and a 

leader in the efforts for 

greater economic 

opportunities for African 

Americans. 
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                 News You Can Use  

Monthly Meeting: Please note that the Civic Club meeting for February 13 will be 
held via Zoom at 7:00PM. If the Civic Club has your email address, you will receive 
a link a few days prior to the meeting. 

Civic Club Member of the Year Award 2023: Our own Civic Club treasurer Ms. 
Mary Spates received the Civic Club Member of the Year Award from the South 
Houston Concerned Citizens Coalition (SHCCC). She received the award at the 
SHCCC Banquet on 1/27/2024. Congratulations Ms. Spates!! 

Recycling Schedule 

February 16, March 1, March 15 & March 29 

Please place your green recycling container on the right of way (the area between 
the sidewalk and the street), not in the street. City ordinance requires you to place 
your container on the right of way. 

 

                                  For Your Information  

Condolences to the family of Mr. Harry Crawford who passed on 1/9/2024. Mr. 
Crawford was a longtime resident of Keswick Place. 

Crime Statistics for January 2024 – 1/26 (Theft) 4800 Trail Lake  

February is Junk Waste Month. Junk waste will be collected on Monday, February 

26,2024. 

Club Civic Dues 

Civic club dues are $60 per year. Please send a check or money order to Keswick 

Place-Ramblewood Park Civic Club, Inc. P.O. Box 450405 -Houston, Texas 77245-

0405, or visit website at www.keswickplace-ramblewoodparkcc.org to pay online 

using PayPal or Zelle. 
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February marks 
Black History 
Month.  Black 

History is 
American 

History.  We 
honor the 

sacrifices and 
contributions 
that African 

Americans have 
made to this 

country. 
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